
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVISORY NO. 24-2019 

11 April 2019 

 

OVERSEAS VOTING 2019:  
 

SCHEDULE FOR OVERSEAS VOTING  
 
 

 We wish to inform all registered overseas voters that you may cast your votes 
at the Embassy from 13 April to 13 May 2019, including weekends and holidays.  
 
 To give overseas voters all possible opportunities to cast their votes, the 
Embassy will be open during Holy Week, including 18 and 19 April. Please disregard 
our previous announcement (Advisory No. 19-2019) on the suspension of overseas 
voting on said dates.    
 

The Embassy will be open from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM for the casting of 
votes.  

 
Please read our previous Overseas Voting Advisories for more information. You 

may direct your questions and concerns to COMELEC’s Office for Overseas Voting 
through their Facebook Page, “Office for Overseas Voting PH” / @overseasvotingph. 

 
Maraming salamat po! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 


